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May 7, 2020 

Parents and Guardians, 

Thanks to everyone for their support during this time. We know that it is challenging juggling everything 

at home with your children. As I have said before, please contact your child’s teacher for any additional 

support or concerns. I have been involved in a few emails and it is evident that the teachers will go above 

and beyond to support you and your child.  

This letter is to update you on a few things. 

Devices: A number of devices have been handed out and we still have a number on order. We have been 

advised that an order that was placed last month won't arrive until June 2, 2020. We understand that this is 

a major concern and we are as disappointed as you are.  

Packets: If you have a packet that your child has completed, you may drop off at the lunch locations, the 

locations are listed on our website: www.eawildcats.net or drop off at Logan between 8 a.m and 4 p.m. 

There will be a table outside the main door with envelopes available for the submission of packets. Please 

place all your child's completed work and/or books in an envelope and label with your child’s name and 

teacher, and drop in the designated bin. Please have all completed work turned in by May 29, 2020 to 

receive credit.  

Lockers and Desks, Personal Items: We understand that there are still personal items at Logan that need 

to be picked up. Currently, we are not letting any non-personnel individuals into the buildings unless 

arrangements have been made to pick up an essential item. If you need to pick up an essential item for 

your child, please contact the Logan office to make arrangements. We will develop a pick up procedure in 

the future to obtain other materials.  

Grades: Due to the pandemic, we have modified the grading criteria to be followed when determining 

your child’s 4th 9 week grades at Logan Elementary. Below you will find an abbreviated version of the 

criteria that will be used. Encourage your child to participate and complete the work assigned to them to 

the best of their ability. Support them as much as you can without giving them the answers but don’t 

overburden your child. If they can’t do the work, please inform your child’s teacher. Please find the 

complete list of modifications, accommodations and reasoning on our website. Additionally, your child’s 

final grade will be the average of the first 3 9-week periods. 

1. Kindergarten Grading: 

a. Complete - Participated, completed and/or attempted to complete the work presented via 

google classroom and/or paper packets.  

b. Incomplete - No participation, work, or attempts, etc. including packet work delivered 

due to the pandemic and/or family situation 
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2. Grades 1-6 Grading: 

a. Excellent– Student participates in the majority of the assignments, completes all the 

assigned work to the best of their ability. 

b. Satisfactory – Student participates in some of the assignments. Completes some of the 

assignments to the best of their ability. 

c. Incomplete – student has not participated in online instruction nor completed paper 

packets due to the pandemic and/or family situation. 

Thank you for all that you are doing to support your children. 

Please stay safe and healthy!!!!! 

 

Mr. Gildea 
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